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At a Glance… 

Sat., Feb 1 - Gymkhana Night (pg. 3) 
Mon., Feb 17 - Family Fun Day (pg. 6) 
Sun. March 2 - Skating (pg. 6) 
Fri., March 21 - Navroze Jashan, Dinner,   
       Dance (pg. 10) 

See 2014 Religious Activities on Pg. 4 

ZRCC Contact Information 
 

Prayer Room Access    
Nozer Kotwal   905-820 0461   

 nskotwal1@gmail.com        

Hall Rentals  
Cyrus Gazdar   647-294 6462      

cygazdar@yahoo.ca 
 

Facility Management    
Xerxes Bamji      (905) 702-1034  

 

 ZRCC Coordinator    
Armaity Anandasagar   905-271 0366  

armaity@rogers.com 
 

President OZCF    
Firdosh Bulsara,     905-824-7692  

   firdosh@myescapades.ca  
 

Webmaster 
Rumi Jasavala   905-257-7864   

rumijas@hotmail.com  

Need a Mobed? 
 

Our Mobeds are available to help in times of 
need to offer their guidance & services to the 
OZCF community.  Please contact: 
Ervad Firdosh Bulsara  (905) 824-7692   
Ervad Xerxes Bamji      (905) 702-1034  
Ervad Jal Panthaky       (905) 568-4946  
Ervad Kobad Zarolia     (647) 887-9213  
Ervad Nozer Kotwal      (905) 820-0461 
Ervad Mehbad Dastur   (416) 917-9195  
 

If you have difficulty contacting a Mobed, please 

contact a Board Member. 

Photo Credit: Courtesy of Wikipedia, a Haft Sen Table as seen at Laleh Hotel, Tehran 

VISION 

WINTER  2013 

OZCF MAILING ADDRESS:                                                                                                   ZRCC PROPERTY ADDRESS:  
4244 Taffey Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 2J2                                                                     1187 Burnhamthorpe Rd. E, Oakville, Ontario, L6H 7B3   

President’s Message 
 
Happy New Year!  May Ahura Mazda bestow upon us all a joyous year ahead with 
good health and happiness. 
 
At the outset, I wish to thank my Board of Directors and all of our committees for their 
hard work throughout the year.  Your dedication has immensely helped in keeping all 
the important events rolling, managing Muktads, Gahambars and Jashans,  
maintaining the premises in proper shape, and the community well informed and  
entertained. Thanks also go out to several donors, sponsors and to members for  
volunteering their valuable time. 
 
OZCF hosted one of the best parties for New Year’s eve.  Our dynamic entertainment 
committee worked round-the-clock to bring in 2014 in the most memorable way.   
Elsewhere in this newsletter you will find full details.  I want to express my gratitude to 
Mahveer Javat and his dynamic team of Arnavaz Dhabar, Hormusd Engineer , Jeroo 
Madan and Perveen Katila for their flawless efforts. Likewise the assistance extended 
to them by their spouses as well as some of our members is also greatly appreciated.  
I also wish to thank ZSO for their support in having ZSO members participate in the 
event. A big Thank You to all! 
 
The OZCF received donations amounting to $3,301 from various members specifically 
for helping victims of Typhoon Haiyaan in the Philippines.  The money was sent to the 
Canadian Red Cross on Dec 21, 2013 so that we could get a matching contribution 
from the Federal government in Ottawa 
 
There have been several house-keeping items that we have taken care of in the past 
two months.  The House and the Dadgah Room on the property are now accessible 
and we have refinished the flooring in the small hall, refinished the entrance passage-
way to the small hall, repainted the public areas and installed a drywall in the back 
area adjoining to the sun-room.  A new toilet has been installed upstairs and a thor-
ough cleaning of the toilet and washroom facility on the ground floor has been done. 
We have also had a thorough cleaning done in the house, including the kitchen area.  
Please note that it is of paramount importance that we do not exceed 5 – 6 persons 
present in the house at a time or assembling in the Dadgah room.  Please treat this as 
a highly critical issue and adhere accordingly. 
 
Our goal to provide potable water in the OZCF Hall is in close sight.  On January 9, 
we will be updating the UV system to a commercial unit as required by the Halton  
Region, after which water samples will be provided to their approved laboratories for 
clearance.  Very shortly now, you will be seeing signs of “drinkable water” as opposed 
to what we have now.          (continued on Page 2) 
 

mailto:nskotwal1@gmail.com
mailto:cygazdar@yahoo.ca
mailto:armaity@rogers.com
mailto:firdosh@myescapades.ca
mailto:rumijas@hotmail.com
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CALLING ALL MEMBERS!  
 

We are always looking to our readers to provide valuable insight into the community and events that are important to you. 
If you would like to share a point of view, an interesting article, or important family news, please let us know!  

Please email all submissions for the next issue no later than March 1, 2014 to:   ozcf.newsletter2012@gmail.com 

SHOUT OUT!  

President’s Message—continued from Page 1 
 
We have two wells on the property, one in the field that supplies water to the Hall and the other near the ravine area in front of 
the house that supplies water to the house.  We are in talks with the Halton Region to improve the quality of water going into the 
house and will be moving our current UV light and filter system from the Hall into the house. 
 
We have noticed a substantial increase in the Hall usage and as such we find that the premises are now in need of a proper 
facelift.  Your Board has approved renovations that include refinishing damaged surfaces, new paint, and enhancements to cabi-
nets, storage areas, sound-system and lighting.  Work on this will be completed in the spring. We are confident that with the en-
hancements, there will be increased revenue from rentals. 
 
We are diligently researching for an appropriate kitchen facility that we want attached to the OZCF Hall.  Due to square footage 
restrictions, it will be a mobile facility on wheels. We are inspecting several options that have been sourced.  At the appropriate 
time, we will ask the membership for their approval to purchase this facility. 
 
A constant comment I get is the lack of cleanliness in the Hall. We have contracted professional service to ensure that the Hall 
and washroom areas are clean.  Effective Jan 11, 2014, at a cost of $150/ month the facility will be cleaned twice each month.  
However, there will also be additional cleaning costs after each rental which will cost us an additional $75 - $100 each time. 
 
In order to meet our maintenance costs, it is the Board’s decision to charge hall-rental for personal use by members and non-
members when they use OZCF premises for the four-day ceremonies for the departed souls namely Sarosh and Uthamna cere-
monies.  The charges also apply for use of the hall during any other ceremony (Dasma, Masiso, Chamsi and Varsi prayers).    
Effective February 01, 2014, member charges are $100 per each day of use of the hall and for non-members $150 per each day 
of use.  We will post this information on our website and also in newsletters regularly.  Please note that this nominal charge (to 
enable maintain clean premises) is only for the ceremonies for the deceased.  Regular rental charges apply for personal 
Jashans, celebrations, and other activities. 
 
New membership fees (passed at the AGM in July 2013) came into effect on January 1, 2014. While most members have al-
ready renewed, I urge others to renew your memberships at the earliest. Your membership is very valuable to OZCF as we con-
tinue to provide services. 
 
And finally, a personal thank you from me to all of you who have been so kind to inquire about my eyesight and the little adven-
ture I had whilst travelling in Turkey.  By the grace of Ahura Mazda, the sight is on the mend and I am hopeful of full recovery in 
the next two months.   Once again, wishing you all a wonderful and joyous 2014. 
 
Until next time, 
Firdosh Bulsara, President 

FASLI MUKTAD PRAYERS 

Our very precious Fasli Muktad Days are once again upon us.   
Join us at the ZRCC for prayer, food & reflection. 

 

FASLI MUKTAD DAYS & HUMBANDAGI (March 16—20, 2014) 
SUNDAY, MARCH 16 — 7:30am Morning Stoom; 8:30am Afringan & Farok-

shi; 11:30am afternoon Stoom 7:00pm evening  Stoom & Hum Bundagi 

  
MONDAY, MARCH 17 to THURSDAY, MARCH 20 - 6:30am Morning Stoom: 7:30am Afringan & 

Farokhi; 11:30am afternoon Stoom; 7:00pm evening Stoom & Hum Bundagi 
 

March 21, Friday 7:00pm  Navrooz 

 
The evening Stum prayers will be followed by Gatha recitation and hambandagi.  It is fast becoming a tradition initiated by  
Khurshed Patel as he leads the congregation, melodiously reciting the Gathas creating a harmonious camaraderie amongst all 
those who attend the prayers.  There is a sponsored dinner each night.  Donations for food, sukhar, loban, etc. are very welcome. 
 

Donations of Fruits, Flowers, Dry Fruits, Cooked Food, Sukhad, Loban, Tachho etc. will be very much appreciated. If you would 
like to volunteer your services please contact  Kermin Byramjee at (905) 845-3480 or kermin@cogeco.ca or Armaity Anandasa-
gar at (647)778-8441 or armaity.a@gmail.com. Help would be appreciated for cooking morning and evening stum food and set 
up and clean up before and after meals. 

mailto:ozcf.newsletter2012@gmail.com
mailto:kermin@cogeco.ca
mailto:armaity.a@gmail.com
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

FEBRUARY GYMHKANA NIGHT 
 

Do join us for a fun filled evening of carrom, table tennis and cards,  
followed by a delicious dinner.  

  
Theme of the Month: As February is Valentine month our gymkhana night 
theme will be Romeo and Juliet. We will have an open karaoke also. So sing to your partner or 
sing along with your partner and end the evening by dancing to the music of the DJ. 

 

Date: Saturday, February 1, 2014 
Time: 6.30 pm. - 8.00 pm. – Sports & open Karaoke; 

8.00 pm. - Dinner followed by dancing 
Location: ZRCC - 1187 Burnhamthorpe Road East, Oakville, ON L6H 7B3 

 
Price: Members: Adults $10;  Children 5-10yrs  $6 

                      Non-Members: Adult $15;  Children 5-10yrs  $10 
 

Please inform if you require a vegetarian or non-vegetarian meal. 
SPACE IS LIMITED! TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT PLEASE CALL,  

Shirin Chaturvedi - Tel: 905-286-4824   Email: cshirinm@hotmail.com or  
Jasmine Wadia - Tel: 905-281-0752   Email: j.wadia@sympatico.ca 

 
PLEASE SEND NAMES AND MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO “OZCF”,  

BEFORE  JANUARY 27, 2014 AND MAIL IT TO TO: 
Shirin Chaturvedi – Unit 64, 2825 Gananoque Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N1V6. 

“We abuse land because we regard it as a commodity belonging to us. When we see land as a community 

to which we belong, we may begin to use it with love and respect.”    Aldo Leopold  
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Accommodation  
London UK! 
 

Charming and  
spacious accommodation  
available in a welcoming  
family home located in  
Wimbledon, UK.  Located only 20 minutes from the 
centre of London and within walking distance to all 
amenities, including the District & Northern Line  
Underground, British Rail, trams and buses.  
 
Guidance is provided for getting around the United 
Kingdom, and a variety of room sizes are available at 
excellent rates!  

 
Tel: 011-44-20-8542-7195 (home) 

 
    011-44-798-022-3874 

(cell) 
 

   011-44-20-8241-7150 
(fax) 

 
Email: 

freny@jasavala.plus.com 
 

 

FEZANA NEWS 
 

IT’S A NEW YEAR - 
LEARN SOMETHING NEW!   

 
Did you know?   
 
FEZANA is:  

 A non-profit religious group regis-
tered in the state of Illinois and formed to function as the coordi-
nating organization for Zoroastrian Associations of North Amer-
ica. Please click on one of the links below to find out more about 
us: 

 

 FEZANA serves as the coordinating body for 27 Zoroastrian 
Associations in the United States and Canada. 

 

 FEZANA is registered as a non-profit, religious and 
 charitable organization in the USA. 
 

On the FEZANA website, you can read 
the archived copies of the  
FEZANA Journal?   
 

Read fascinating articles about our 
cultural heritage, studies about  

Zoroastrians, the past, present and 
future. 

 
Click here to read more!  
 http://journals.fezana.org/ 

Cover of Summer 2013 Issue 

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES 2014 
 

Mark your calendars for these religious events this year. 

 

March 16-20 (Sun-Thu) All Day Muktad (F) 

March 21  Friday) 7:00pm Navrooz 

March 26 (Wednesday) 7:00pm Khordadsal (F) 

April 8  (Tuesday) 7:00pm Farvardegan (F) 

May 4 (Sunday) 11:00am Maidhyozarem Ghambar (F) 

May 25 (Sunday) 11:00am Zarthost-no-Diso (S) 

July 1  (Tuesday) 11:00am Maidhyoshem Ghambar (F) 

Aug 13-17 (Wed-Sun) All Day Muktad (S) 

August 18 (Monday) 7:00pm Navroz (S) 

August 23 (Saturday) 11:00am Khordadsal (S) 

Sept. 5  (Friday) 7:00pm Farvardegan (S) 

Sept. 6 (Saturday) 11:00am Dasturji Kukadaru Baj 

Sept. 14 (Sunday) 11:00am Paitishahem Ghambar (F) 

October 12  (Sunday) 11:00am Ayathrem Ghambar (F) 

December 26 (Friday) 11:00am Zarthost-no-Diso (F) 

 

http://journals.fezana.org/
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MILESTONES 
BIRTHS:  
Darreus Tristan Molto Panthaky, son born to Rahnuma Panthaky and Michael Molto on Sept. 18th at UCLA hospital in LA, Cali-
fornia.  Grandson to Jal & Meher Panthaky and Yvonne Molto & Lynden Grey.  
 
WEDDINGS 
Rukshana Bharucha to Kamal Baliappa on August 4th, 2013 – Rukshana is daughter of Yazdi and Guloo Bharucha. 
                                     
Natasha Bhesania to Bashir Versi on August 30th, 2013 – Natasha is daughter of Sanober and Kersi Bhesania. 

 
 
IN MEMORIAM 
Bomy J. Boyce on December 24th, 2013 in Toronto. Bomy was father of Phee Vania and Jamsheed Boyce and grandfather 
of  Diana and Allison. 
  
Behman Sethna on December  3 rd, 2013  in North York. Husband of Freny  and father of Framroze,Shireen and Gulshan. 
 
Farokh Ghadially, husband of Naomi Ghadially 
Father of Zain, Zavera and Shaan Ghadially,Son of Pearl Ghadially and brother of Sohrab and Hoshang Ghadially 
And Katy Tamboli(Houston) passed away on Tuesday October 8th, 2013 in Mississauga,Ontario. 

ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
 
Congratulations to Darius Dalal (son of Tina and Tauzer) for making the high performance Ontario cricket teams for the Ontario 
Under 16 team and the Ontario Under 18 team.  
 
Congratulations to Rohan Dalal for coming in first place in the Halton cross country race held for all grade 3 students in Halton 
(approximately 300 boys).  
 
AWARD RECEIPIENTS 
On 19th October 2013, Havovi Engineer celebrated her 75th Birthday. She was pleasantly surprised by MP Jim Karyglannis who 
awarded the Scarborough-Agincourt Silver Jubilee Award to Havovi for having served the community for over 40 years as a  
Volunteer. She has always fought for equity in the Scarborough Board of Education and was one of the first female teachers to  
receive a Master of Education degree. Havovi joined Mayor Faubert’s Race Relations Committee to work on improving equity in 
Scarborough. She also worked on the Thompson Park Museum Board.Her greatest contribution was investing in disadvantaged 
yough. Havovi tirelessly worked as a school teacher for the Scarborough Board of Education where she shared her whole life with 
her students,hosting parties at her home for them and taking them on trip to her cottage and doing whatever was necessary to  
encourage them, providing them with safe ,rich and nurturing environment.   Mother of 3 and grandmother of 5, Havovi is the pride of 
her family and community. Congratulations Havovi and may you continue to help the community. 
  
CONGRATULATIONS to Mashya Amroliwala, Pearl Chothia, Niloufer Jamshedji, Aban Karkaria and Hormuzd Chotha for  
being awarded the Scout Canada’s coveted Wood Badge II. 
  
100 Toronto Scout Group – On Sunday, December 8, 2013.  The Willow Valley Area Commissioner along with two Assistant  
Commissioners presented four Scouts Leaders with Scout Canada’s Medals and Certificates of Appreciation, for their dedicated 
service  to the group. Pearl Chothia and Ashish Italia (Beavers), Mashya Amroliwala (Cubs) and Farhad Sethna (Venturers), 
who also happens to be the Group Commissioner. Congratulations to the 4 dedicated Leaders. 
 

OZCF AWARDS 
The OZCF wishes to acknowledge the OUTSTANDING SERVICE AWARD to KHURSHID ENGINEER & KOBAD ZAROLIA! 
  
“IN GRATEFUL APPRECIATION OF YOUR DEDICATION,GENEROUS COMMITMENT AND OUTSTANDING COMMUNITY  
SERVICE TO THE ZOROASTRIAN COMMUNITY OF ONTARIO – DATED DECEMBER 31, 2013.”  

ROADTRIP!!!  
 

Farohar Events is planning a great getaway from March 10 – 12 to Ottawa Montreal and Quebec City.  
 
This includes TRANSPORTATION, 2 NIGHTS ACCOMMODATION IN A LUXURY DOWNTOWN  
MONTREAL HOTEL, FULLY ESCORTED SIGHT SEEING TOURS AND A BOAT CRUISE IN 1000  
ISLANDS. Seats are limited.  For prices and other details, please contact Havovi Bharda  at 647-983-9795 or  
E-mail at faroharevents@hotmail.com 
 
Lots of prizes are in store + One FREE ADULT Ticket will be handed out to a lucky winner on the bus - courtesy of Farohar Events.  Pricing 
as under: 
 

 Quad (4 people in 1 room) $463 / Per Person (taxes $47.19) for Adults and $398/ child (5-12 yrs) + tax 

 Triple (3 people in 1 room) $478/ Per Person (taxes $49.14) for Adults and $398/ child (5-12 yrs) + tax     

 Double (2 people in 1 room) $498/ Per Person (taxes $51.74) for Adults and $398/ child (5-12 yrs) + tax 

 Single (single room) $598/ Per Person (taxes $64.74) for Adults and Child $398/ child (5 - 12) + tax                   

mailto:faroharevents@hotmail.com
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DATES FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES  -  SECOND SEMESTER 2013-2014 
                                                                                                     

Please note that the religious education classes for children will continue to be conducted at two locations as before; at the  
Darbe-Meher (MGDM) and at John Fraser Secondary School in Mississauga. The dates for the second semester at each location are 
as below: 
 
The dates below are for classes at JOHN FRASER SECONDARY SCHOOL:  
     January 26  March 30   (Joint LPP at DM) 
     Feb 9   April 27th,  
     March 2  May 4 
     March 30   May 11th (Annual Day at DM)  
 
 

 

Regularly scheduled classes at the MGDM run from 2:45 - 5:15 PM and at John Fraser Secondary School from 11:30 AM to 1:30PM. 
 
The address for John Fraser Secondary School is 2665 Erin Centre Boulevard, Mississauga (near Erin Mills Town Centre).   
The closest main intersection is Glen Erin Drive and Erin Centre Boulevard. 
 
Parents of children registered in the classes are requested to be present at the general assembly, for the first class only, at respective 
locations at which their children are enrolled, for general instructions. 
 
Joint sessions will be held at the MGDM for children from both locations. On these days the scheduled activities may require the chil-
dren and/or parents to be present from mid-morning to late afternoon. Exact timings and schedule of events for these sessions will be 
communicated closer to the date. 
 
Parents please note that our parent representative/catering coordinator for the MGDM location is Mrs. Dina Amroliwalla and for the 
John Fraser location is Mrs. Teenaz Javat. They will contact you with regards to the snack schedule for the children. Please extend 
your cooperation to them. 
 
In case any further clarification is required please contact the following: 
Ms. Kermin Mehta    (416) 446-1417 or   Mrs. Khurshid Engineer   (905) 828-8324 
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Stay tuned for more details & specific dates.  
Please join our email blasts by emailing us at 
youth.ozcf@gmail.com or join our group on Facebook – 
“Young Zoroastrians in Ontario”. 
Come on out to more of our events! 
 
Kind regards, 
Zeenia Kola, Youth Committee   
youth.ozcf@gmail.com 

UNIVERSITY FAIR 
 
The university fair was a great success!  Students and parents got a chance to 
get the inside scoop about the different programs offered in Ontario from a 
variety of university and college graduates.  Information ranged from unique 
courses institutions have to offer, as well as the campus life. In addition, we 
were very lucky to have our very own guest speaker Farzana Pantakhy who 
gave  us the insight about healthy eating at low cost. We also had Mr. Sohrab 
Ghadially who talked to students who were not sure about what programs to 
select and admission requirements. 
 
We would like 
to thank  
Starbucks at  
Longo’s 

(Winston Churchill and Dundas location) who donated beverages for 
this event.  
 
Also a BIG THANK YOU to all the University student representatives 
who volunteered their time for this event to talk to parents and  
students, without them this event would not have been successful. 
Way to go youth committee!  

YOUTH NEWS 

Save The Date!!! 

The OZCF Youth Committee is hard at work planning new 
events for the year!  Mark these dates on your calendar and 

keep reading the OZCF Newsletter and Facebook page so you 
don’t miss a thing!! 

mailto:youth.ozcf@gmail.com
mailto:youth.ozcf@gmail.com
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Invest your money with us and have multiple bank investment products in your portfolio under one roof so you can 
benefit from an Unbiased Professional Advice, receive Personalized Service at your convenient time and location plus 

have the Best Quality Investment Products in a portfolio designed to generate superior growth in your Capital. 

Plan Today and Live for Tomorrow. 

 Mutual Funds*  
 Stocks 
 Bonds 
 GIC’s  
 Segregated Funds*  

*Insurance products and services are offered 
through Manulife Securities Inc. (a licensed life 
insurance agency and affiliate of Manulife Securi-
ties) by Manulife Securities Advisors as life 
agents.  Mutual funds, Stocks, Bonds and GICs 
are offered through  
Manulife Securities Incorporated.  Manulife Securi-

ties Incorporated is a member of the Canadian 
Investor Protection Fund. 

Take the opportunity by calling for having 

a Second Opinion on your portfolio. 
 

Mehernosh Kapadia  
Financial Advisor  &  Life  
 

Manulife Securities Incorporated 

Manulife Securities Insurance Inc.  

5160 Explorer Drive, Unit 26 

Mississauga, Ontario, L4W 4T7 

Cell: (416) 540 - 2001 

Office: (905) 629 – 2021 (ext.30) 

e-mail:   mehernosh.kapadia@manulifesecurites.ca 

 RRSP/ RRIF/ RESP/ TFSA 
 Travel Insurance* 
 Visitors to Canada Insurance* 
 Critical Illness Insurance 
 Life Insurance 
 Disability Insurance*  

New Year’s Eve 2013-2014 
 
Months of relentless work by the OZCF Entertainment Committee 
(EC) reached a pinnacle when the OZCF New Year’s Eve 2014 
bash was declared, by all accounts, a huge success. 
 
Attention to detail, and the ability to please almost everyone in the 
audience, meant it was no easy job. A terrific effort on the part of 
the organizers translated into a fun time for the approximately 280 
people gathered at Apollo Banquet Hall and Convention Center in 
Mississauga, Ontario to bring in 2014. 
 

The live band, DJ and the Parsi-style dinner complete with gajjaar-meva noo achaar and sali-murghi was lip-smacking.  The photo 
booth in the lobby, thanks to our in-house photographer Nari Mavalvala, was much sought out by all our guest.  There were prizes-
both raffle and door- handed out including a ticket for 2 to Las Vegas won my Mahiyar and Rashne Panthaki of Mississauga. 
 
Our chief guests, who were the Consul general of India and his wife were delighted to meet the Parsi diaspora in the Toronto area.  
He encouraged an open line of communication with the sometimes-not-so-engaging audience in taking this relationship a bit  
further. 

 
Although praise for the event has been widespread on social media, the board would like to thank the EC for its hard work in mak-

ing this function a huge success on 3 
main platforms attendance, music and 
food, complete with a midnight desert 

buffet.  
 

A big shout out to Mark and his  
angels -Perveen Katila, Arnavaz  

Dhabar , Jeroo Madan & Hormuzd 
Engineer who made this a night to  

remember.  

mailto:mehernosh.kapadia@manulifesecurites.ca
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3rd Annual Jamva Chaloji Food Fair 
 
Jamva Chaloji 3, held on November 10, 2013, was a huge success 
once again.  With everyone’s support and involvement, it was a fun 
day!  Even with a moderate turn-out, most vendors were happy, 
as there was just enough food and everyone went home with some-
thing to share!  
  
On behalf of the Entertainment Committee, we would like to extend 
sincere thanks to Parveen Katila, Jeroo Madan, Arnawaz  

Dhabhar & Hormuzd Engineer, for their lead in this event and for endless hours spent organizing. 
  
A shout-out to board members Russi Unvala and Neville Patrawalla for always stepping up and helping out  with the cash/coupons. 
 As well, the OZCF Scout group arranged to prepare and sell Bhelpuri and chai on behalf of the OZCF. 
  
As always Khurshid Engineer and Kermin Byramji came forward and stayed through the event helping out with baking, selling and 
contributing home made delights to benefit the cause.   Dolly Patel donated Mava na Paan, Khurshid Engineer donated Falooda, 
Kermin Byramji provided Nan khatai, cheese biscuits and prepared the gift baskets which were given out as raffle prizes. 
  
A shout-out to none other than Zarin Irani who donated all the proceeds from the sale 
of chicken Dhan Sak to the OZCF. She always steps up to the plate and never passes 

on an opportunity to help the OZCF!   
 

Thanks everyone—we can’t wait till 
next time!  
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Ontario Zoroastrian Community FoundationOntario Zoroastrian Community Foundation  
  

  

Invites you for Nauroze Jashan, Invites you for Nauroze Jashan,   

Dinner & Dance,Dinner & Dance,  

featuring Live DJ & Cash Barfeaturing Live DJ & Cash Bar  

 

On Friday, March 21st, 2014 at 6.30 pm On Friday, March 21st, 2014 at 6.30 pm   
  

Payal Banquet HallPayal Banquet Hall  

3410 Semenyk Ct. Mississauga, ON L5C 4P83410 Semenyk Ct. Mississauga, ON L5C 4P8  

  

                          

    Adults: Members $25, Adults: Members $25,   

    nonnon--members $30members $30  

                        Children (5 Children (5 --  11): $15 11): $15   

  

  

Contact: Contact: ozcfentertainment@gmail.comozcfentertainment@gmail.com  

Perveen Katila, Perveen Katila, Unit 49Unit 49--B, 5305 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5M 5N7B, 5305 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5M 5N7  
 

 

Please fill out the form below and attach it with your cheque payable to OZCF. 
There is no Cost for attending the Jashan Only.   

PLEASE SPECIFY EACH PERSON’S NAME IN THE BOX BELOW 

 

 

 

Cheques must be received by 10th March, 2014.   

Tickets will be confirmed upon receipt of payment only. 
Please adhere to this deadline & avoid last minute disappointments. 

 

 

 

 

 

NAME (ADULT)  CHILD NAME  VEGETARIAN  NON-

VEGETARIAN  

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 Total Payment  Phone # 

mailto:ozcfentertainment@gmail.com

